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IMPORTANT NOTICE TO
BAYSHORE RESIDENTS

We would like to advise all residents of recent
changes regarding Bayshore Superintendents

Effective immediately the
Primary Superintendent of the property is

Mr. Sylvan Weekes

he can be contacted at 905-424-5173
during weekdays Monday — Friday and on
weekends after hour on-call

During the weekends and statutory holidays
Temporary services will be arranged.

Please contact 905-424-1566

On behalf of DCC 19
Board of Directors
September 19 2018




